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340 Shaker Blvd.
Enfield, NH 03748
September 1 , 2017

Deborah Howland
Public Utilities Commission of New Hampshire
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 033012429

r! 5;EP 1742 iS
Dear Ms.Howland,

I oppose the frackedgas Lebanon/Hanover pipeline. This is the Liberty Utilities
proposal, docket # DG 16-852.

Natural gas is far more harmful to the environment than propane or clean
renewables. I cannot support the damage done to watersheds and sand
reserves through fracking, or the harm to our atmosphere from methane leaks.
I also object strongly to more traffic in West Lebanon. None of this is necessary.

1 hope the PUC will do the right thing and turn down Liberty’s bad idea. We do
not want fracked natural gas in the Upper Valley.

Sincerely,

David Kelman


